
LAKE PARKER ASSOCIATION 
MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE REPORT 

Fiscal Year 2023 through June 2024 
 
Committee activities for this period included keeping abreast of property transfers 
around the lake, greeting new owners, encouraging their membership in the Association 
and providing them a Lake Parker Resource Guide.      
 
During 2023 through June of this year, a total of 6 lakefront properties changed hands: 
2 on Monette Place, 2 on Access Lane and 2 on Parker Road.  In addition, several other 
properties were sold that were off-lake and within the Lake Parker watershed.  
 
In 2023 LPA had a total of 72 memberships, which included 70 full memberships and 2 
associate members.  These memberships were comprised of: 

• 68 lakeshore (or directly adjacent to the lake) property owners  

• 2 off-lake households within the watershed  

• 2 former Lake Parker property owners (Associate) 
 
We continue to be on track for maintaining about the same number of memberships for 
FY2024 as in past years.  While the number of memberships has remained relatively 
steady for the past few years, our objective continues to be increasing our membership 
rolls to include all property owners who have a vested interest in the health and welfare 
of Lake Parker and its environs.   
 
New this year, LPA is offering a Visitor’s Guide that our members can provide to their 
guests/renters.  This bi-fold pamphlet highlights information on boating, fishing, local 
ordinances, eco-friendly practices and where to find basic supplies and essential 
services in the immediate area. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Linda Alderton, chair 
LPA Membership Committee 
 
 


